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BLAIRHALL PRIMARY SCHOOL
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E Mail :  blairhallps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk
Management Team :  Mrs E. Gow & Mrs S. McCulloch

Dear Families,

Blairhall Blooms, Monday 24th June 2024

We are looking forward to our whole-school sponsored walk on Monday.

As a wee reminder, here are some key things we need everyone to know:
· The aim of the walk is to raise money for Blairhall Blooms, our initiative to develop our playground.
· The sponsored walk on Monday will take place in our playground.
· For P1-7, the walk will start at 11.10am – all families are welcome to come along and walk with us.
· P1-7 will walk 12 laps of the front and back playground.
· Afterwards, all children will be given a drink and an icepole. Blairhall Bakes will have teas, coffees, biscuits, icepoles and cold drinks available to adults for a small donation.
· If the weather is nice, P1-7 will then spend some time in the playground relaxing with a book. You are welcome to stay for a short while to read with us if you like. If you have a picnic blanket or something similar to sit on, please bring it with you.
· Children (and adults) can come to school wearing something brightly coloured on Monday.
· Nursery children will walk 6 laps of the back playground. They will do this at 2pm and would love if any nursery parents, who are able to, could come join them.

Please remember to give your child their completed sponsor form and any money raised. Children should give these to their class teacher either tomorrow (Friday) or on Monday morning.

Many thanks – here’s hoping the sun shines to make our walk a pleasant one! If not, we will still be out walking so please make sure your child comes to school suitably dressed and brings a waterproof jacket.

Nicola Bow

Headteacher
Child Protection Co-ordinator – Nicola Bow 
Depute Child Protection Co-ordinator – Carol Thomson
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